
 

Mark Your Calendar:  
October 25 - Lions Vision Screening K, 1, 3, 5 
October 25 - Pre K Story time in the library - 9am 
October 26 - Site Council Meeting 8am 
October 27 & 28  - No School for Parent Conferences  
October 31 - Harvest Celebrations and Classroom Parties 
November 1 - Pre K Story Time in the library - 9 am 
November 7 - Picture Retake Day 
November 8 - Pre K Story Time in the library- 9am 
November 11 - No School - Veterans’ Day 

The Rocket

Rosland Elementary
52350 Yaeger Way
PO Box 3360
La Pine, OR  97739
Phone: 541-355-8100
Fax:     541-355-8110
Website: bend.k12.or.us/

Important numbers:
Mrs. Williams - Principal 
541-355-8100
Attendance: 541-355-8100
Bus: 541-355-5750
FAN: 541-355-8117

September 16, 2016

Rosland Kids have 
Character. The month of 

October  is  about 
Friendship!  We are 
discussing sharing, 

compromise and 
compassion.

October 21, 2016

I often write about making sure we support our students with their nightly reading minutes, and  I also 
wanted to share some ideas for supporting our students with math.  Here are some helpful tips:
• Look for shapes and patterns in everyday life
• Have your child measure ingredients
• Ask your child to explain what they are doing in math (and don’t take “nothing” as answer.  I assure 

you, your child is doing something in math;-)
• Play card games and board games
• Do a lot of comparing, ask which is tallest, heaviest, smallest, hottest, etc.
• Have your child chart or graph things they are doing - teeth brushing, sleep, animal feeding, etc.

These are just simple things, but they just might be the activity that really boosts an idea or concept in 
your child’s mathematical reasoning. 

NOTES FROM MRS. WILLIAMS

Parent Teacher Conferences will be
• Wednesday, October 26th from 4pm - 8pm and 
• Thursday, October 27th from 8 am to 8 pm 
• There is no school on Thursday 10/27 or 

Friday 10/28

Your student’s teacher will send home a confirmation 
based on the information you provided earlier. 

A few ideas to think about before the conference
• Talk with your child about his/her progress in 

school.
•  Talk with others—family members, after school 

staff, mentors, etc.—about your child’s strengths 
and needs.

•  Make a list of questions to ask during the 
conference.

• Think about ways you would like to be involved in 
your child’s learning so that you can discuss them 
with the teacher.

Be considerate of your scheduled time and if you are 
unable to attend your scheduled conference, please 
call the office and we will try and reschedule it for you.  

The office will be closed on Friday October 28th. 

Rosland will be celebrating October 31st with a Harvest 
Festival. 

Grades: Kinder, 1st & 2nd will have their 
Harvest Festival from 10:30 to 11:15 am.
  
Grades: 3rd, 4th and 5th will have their 
Harvest Festival from 1:30 pm to 2:15 pm. 

 They can bring their costumes to school 
and will change into them at lunch time. 

Please remember costumes can not include any weapons or 
masks and costumes should not be distracting, in any way. If 
you would like to help with the Harvest Festival, please 
contact your student’s teacher. 

http://bend.k12.or.us/rosland
http://bend.k12.or.us/rosland


Fundraiser for Field-trips 
Popcorn sales from 10/26 to 11/9 
Profits from this fundraiser will go partially to our 4th 
grade class that is trying raise enough money to go on 
several field trips and the other portion goes to pay for 
transportation for other school field-trips.  Our goal is 
to raise $700.  If each student sells one product we will 
make $740.00 

Please return money with the order forms when you 
are finished selling.  Customers can make checks 
payable to Rosland Elementary.  We do not recommend 
that students sell door to door.  We suggest selling to 
friends, family and relatives.  Everyone 
loves popcorn!  Thank you for helping us 
help our students!  

T shirt Contest winner  
Congratulations to 
Hayden Benthin. He is 
the winner of our T -
shirt design contest!  
Thank you Mr. 
Arsenault for your 
artistic skills and 
helping to get this 
ready for the printer! 
We will have order 
forms available soon 
for this design and 
other Spirit Wear.  
Please return your 
orders soon !  We 
expect to get the T 
shirts back before Winter Break! 

Lions Club will be her 
on October 25th 
doing Vision 
Screening for our 
Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd 
and 5th grade 
classes.  If you prefer 

not to have your student screened, please 
call the office before October 24th and we 
can exclude them from this process.  We 
appreciate the trained Lions Club 
volunteers coming to help our families be 
proactive about their students health.  

Welcome new Site Council Members
Thank you for the interest in becoming a site 
council member.  Our Site Council this year 
consists of:

Parent members
Mary Winford
Heather Jones
Deidra Bennet

Staff Members
Rochelle Williams - Administrator
Trevor Arsenault - Teacher
Matt Haney - Teacher
Richard Dodge -Building Engineer
Karen Kromer Foster - Office Manager

Our meetings this year will be
October 26th, January 25, March 15, and May 31

3rd grade at 
KTVZ ,learning 
about weather 
and newscasting

Ms. Reeves 
4th grade 
and Mr. A’s 
3rd and 4th 
grade 
learning 
about 
habitats, 
fish, and our 
back yard! 

Little Hawks Cheer Camp is October 
24 - 26th at La Pine High School.  Sign 
up forms are in the office. They will 
practice Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday and perform at half time, 
at game on October 
28th.  The cost is 
$40.00 and 
registration is due 
before Monday 
afternoon.  Please 
call Christi @ 
541-771-8991 with 
questions. 

Best spirit for Blue 
and Gold Day! 


